
Extending the eviction morretorium puts undo stress on property owners, many who are retied and count on rents for their monthly 
survival. This is also causing many landlords to simply sell, creating fewer rentals and driving up rent prices. This is creating less 
affordable housing, not more. Also, if a renter has not paid for that last, 9 months, and does not pay again until 2/2022, where do 
you think they are going to come up with the funds to catch up on the back due rent? They won't! The owner will be left holding the 
bag with no money in it! I URGE you to vote NO on this bill. 


